


Special Congratulations to James who 
plays and trains with Leeds Premier 
Football Coaching and has received 
the trophy for trying his hardest and 
improving his skills and himself as a 

player.  What an achievement - 

well done James!


Weather Warning  We are forecast to 

have some significantly stormy weather

over the next few days and as such the 

children have been kept indoors today

due to the high wind.  I hope you and 

your property manage to stay safe this 


weekend.





Summerbridge Primary School


24th January 2025

14 Jan - Parents 
Evening 4 - 6pm


16 Jan - Parents 
Evening 4 - 6pm


14 Feb - Break up


24 Feb - Training 
Day


25 Feb - Children 
return and Young 
Voices

This half term our whole school topic is: ‘Ancient Civilisations’

Don’t forget 
its swimming 

for Willow 
Class on 

Please note a change to our Parent Pop Ins and Sharing Assemblies.  They will be as follows this 
term:  Sharing Assembly is on the 11th March and a Parent Pop In is on the 1st April.  Thank you.

Age appropriate Apps  Please make sure that your children only access apps and 
online social media sites that are age appropriate. Thank you.


https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/social-media-networks-made-for-kids/


And finally   Please find 
below some useful 
information regarding 
Safeguarding for Parents.



Mr Nick Coates


